Sent: 24/08/2023 7:35:41 PM
Subject: Objection to development for 34-35 South Steyne

Hi,
I would like to hereby object to the construction development for 34-35 South Steyne, Manly, NSW 2095.
Application number: DA2022/1164

| would like not the construction to go ahead at all as it will cause a lot of disruption.

One of the residents of the Peninsula Beachside Residence,
Chris



